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THANK YOU 

As we approach the end of October it marks being open for
nearly 8 weeks. These last 8 weeks have truly been amazing,
we have welcomed new members of staff and lots of new
children too! Everyone has settled in really well and we have
been having lots of fun exploring the new nursery. We wanted
to say a big thank you to everyone who has chosen to join
Evergreens &  to everyone who joined us on our open day in
September too, it was lovely to meet so many parents and
children. We hope to see you all soon. We still have some
spaces available so please get in touch for more information. We have had lots of Autumn

fun exploring the gardens
and bringing that inside with
our new and exciting book
‘Willows Wood’ that is extra
special to us as it was written
by one of our pre schoolers
parents. Thank you Kirsty for
such a special book 📚 

We have had so much fun and special moments at our Play-
doh Pumpkin Patch in our babies room! We also had a visit
from Peanut the tortoise where we learnt about different parts
of Peanuts body. We can’t wait for him to return with his friend
Cashew 🐢 
We are also looking forward to seeing what the children have
filled their treasure hunt bags with, exciting times ahead.
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EVE TURNED 100!

8 WEEKS IN..

AUTUMN ACTIVITIES

We came across a lovely lady
called Eve who wondered if
she could receive 100
birthday cards for her 100th
Birthday! Well, Evergreens
just had to help.. Our
children & staff made
birthday cards along with a
post box & some flowers to
surprise her 💐 

We still have T shirts available to purchase.

Another thank you to Saffron
Catering for bringing ‘Twinkles’
the ice cream van to see the
children, such a fabulous treat 🍦 
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MEET OUR AMAZING TEAM..

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Breakfast
Cereal, Toast, Fresh

Fruit
Cereal, Toast, Fresh

Fruit
Cereal, Toast,

Fresh Fruit
Cereal, Toast,

Fresh Fruit
Cereal, Toast,

Fresh Fruit

Snack
Crackers, Cheese 

& Grapes
Breadsticks,

Cucumber & Apple
Oat Cakes, Grapes

& Banana
Rice Cakes,

Pepper & Pear
Pitta, Cucumber,

Humus & Pear

Lunch
Creamy Cheese &
Potato Pie Served
with Green beans

Beef Lasagna
served with Garden
Peas & Garlic Bread

Roast Chicken,
Crispy Potatoes,
Mixed vegetables

Vegetable Pasta
in a Tomato

Sauce 7
Sweetcorn

Pork Sausage &
Mash with
Vegetables

Dessert Chocolate Muffin Rice Krispie Cakes
Summer Fruit

Crumble &
Custard

Fruit Cocktail &
Cream

Fruit Yogurt

Tea
Wraps with Ham &
Cheese & a Banana

Beans on Toast & a
Pear

Pasta Salad with
Cucumber & an a

Apple

Homemade Pizza
with Peppers &

Grapes

Tuna & Ham
Sandwiches with

Banana 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

All our staff members have safeguarding training and
hold all appropriate qualifications in line with their
role. Each room is adequately supervised.We support
and encourage additional training to enable all staff to
further develop their skills and knowledge ✅ 
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Evergreen Lodge Nursery & Preschool

07989 985401 info@evergreenlodgenursery.co.ukwww.evergreenlodgenursery.co.uk

 Congratulations to Emma on completing a fire
safety training and planning course, this
includes how to prevent fires from happening.
Well done Emma ⭐️ 
Also a huge congratulations to Laura who
passed her DSL training course! She is now a
trained Designated Safeguarding Lead ⭐️

WELL DONE

REMINDERS  
We close for Christmas on Friday
22nd December at 6pm & return on
Tuesday 2nd January 2024 at 7.30am 

Rachel
 Bird
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Can we remind all parents that water
bottles are required every day along with
appropriate, named clothing suitable for
all weather.  Please don’t forget your
wellies.  


